
Budget Strategies Task Force 
(Revised 6/8/17) 

 
Mission Statement: 
The Board of Selectmen is creating this committee to enhance the Town of Sudbury's budgeting process by 
means of collaboration and communication among the three major cost centers – Sudbury Public Schools, 
Lincoln Sudbury Regional High School and the Town of Sudbury – through the sharing of information about 
budget pressures and anticipated unusual expenses or cost savings, through the exploring of possibilities for 
cost sharing among and across cost centers, through eliciting proposals for improving the budget hearing and 
pre-budget hearing process, and through discussion of other procedures that might result in an improved 
budgeting process for the Town of Sudbury. 
 
The Task Force will post, conduct, and record its meetings in compliance with the Massachusetts Open 
Meeting Law. 
 
Membership: 
Members of Budget Strategies Task Force shall be appointed by the Board of Selectmen according to the 
following list. All appointments shall expire on June 30, 2018, but may be extended by the Board of 
Selectmen. 
 

• Two members of the Board of Selectmen 
• Two members of the Finance Committee 
• Two members of the Sudbury Public Schools Committee 
• Two members of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional School Committee 
• Town of Sudbury Town Manager 
• Sudbury Public Schools Superintendent 
• Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School Superintendent 
 

The Committee shall elect a Chair, Vice-chair, and a Clerk from among its members. The Chair will run 
meetings, be the designated communications link with the Town Manager and School Superintendents or 
other Town staff, and schedule committee meetings. 
 
Compliance with State and Local Laws and Town Policies 
The members of the Budget Strategies Task Force are responsible for conducting their activities in a manner 
which is in compliance with all relevant state and local laws and regulations including but not limited to the 
Open Meeting Law, Public Records Law, and Conflict of lnterest Law, as well as all Town policies which 
affect committee membership. In particular, all appointments are subject to the following: 
 
The Code of Conduct for Selectmen Appointed Committee  
 
The Town's Email Communication for Committee Members Policy   

Anyone appointed to serve on a Town committee by the Board of Selectmen agrees that he/she will 
use email communication in strict compliance with the Town of Sudbury's email policy, and further 
understands that any use of email communication outside of this policy can be considered grounds 
for removal from the committee by the Selectmen. 
 

Use of the Town's Web site 
The Committee will keep minutes of all meetings and post them on the Town's web site. The 
Committee will post notice of meetings on the Town’s website as well as at the Town Clerk’s Office. 


